
cooking up a healthy change							     
Mayo Clinic in Rochester recently received a $11,213 rebate check for the 
purchase and installation of a new control system and venting unit for the 
kitchen of the Mayo Hardwick Building.

With help from the Minnesota Energy Resources Turn-Key Efficiency rebate 
program, Mayo Clinic is in the process of making further energy efficient 
upgrades in other areas of the campus, including a heat recovering system 
in one of the laboratories as well as additional vent hoods and system 
controls in kitchens.

The Turn-Key Efficiency rebate program lets you work one-on-one with an 
energy advisor to complete an energy assessment and create a long-term 
plan for energy efficiency. You’ll be able to receive energy rebates, shorten 
the payback period of new high-efficiency equipment, and track savings 
using the ENERGY STAR® Portfolio Manager.

Visit minnesotaenergyresources.com to learn how your energy 
improvements can qualify for cash rebates, or contact 24-Hour Customer 
Service at 866-872-0052.

“These rebates are a good 

opportunity for us to save 

money and energy using 

high quality equipment that 

lasts longer. It’s nice to have 

someone who is really easy to 

work with and gets you going 

in the right direction.”

—�Joe Schneider, Supervisor-
HVAC/R Shop, Facilities 
Operations Department, �
Mayo Clinic
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New systems part of energy efficient upgrades
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